
KEY DATES

Christ Church CofE 
Primary School

Tuesday 23rd April- School Readiness Session for all parents
joining us in Reception September 2024

Monday 13th May- Year 6 SATS week

Friday 24th May- School Closes for May half term

Monday 3rd June- School reopens for Summer term 2

Monday June 10th- Year 1 Phonics Screener starts

Monday 17th June- Sports week and Refugee week

Tuesday 18th June- Year Six Leavers at Cathedral

Wednesday 19th June- Parents Vs Teachers Sports

Thursday 20th June- Sports Day (KS1 9.15AM- 12 noon, KS2 1pm -
3.pm, EYFS To be confirmed)

Wednesday 10th July- School Summer Fayre 2pm

Thursday 18th July - School Closes for Summer

Friday 19th April 2024

SchoolSchool
Meals!Meals!

Our new school ,meals
launched this week. The

children have really enjoyed
trying the new meals.

You can see the new menus on
our school website.

School meals are £2.60 per
meal and you can pay online

using Parent Pay. 



NOWNOW
OPENOPEN

Primary Provisions is now open!

Our school shop Primary Provisions opened this week with a huge variety of items available,
including potatoes, Easter eggs and yogurts. 

The cost of food in supermarkets feels like it is going up each week, and the introduction of our
shop will , hopefully, ease so of the pressure on families. 

Membership of the shop costs £4 per month (£1 per week) and for that you will be able to
choose a select number of items each week, this week it was 10.  (this may change depending

on the stock we have)
 The shop will be open every Wednesday from 2pm-3.30pm and is located just before you get to

the main entrance. 
In order to use the shop, please sign up using parent pay.  Please join up, we would love to see

you.

This week for £1 you could have had-
A box of Thornton’s chocolates1.

A bag of potatoes2.
A box of tomatoes3.
A whole cucumber4.

A tub of cream cheese5.
A selection of yogurts6.

An Easter Egg7.
A juice drink8.

A tub of gravy granules9.
A tin of peas10.



Year 2's dinosaur
hunt!

Year 2 went on a dinosaur hunt on
Tuesday. We found photos that a

dinosaur had been in school over the
holidays so went out to see what clues

or evidence we could find.
We found a dinosaur egg!



Active Mile Day

Each year pupils and staff across North Tyneside come together and take part in
the “Avtive Mile Celebration Day”. Check out the pictures of this year’s event!



Year 6 Festival of Languages

On Thursday, Year 6 visitied
the faculty of languages at

Newcastle University to
participate in a Chinese
culture workshop.  We

spent some time learning
greetings and how to count
to 10, and the learnt how to

write using calligraphy.


